
10 DOWNING STREET

Private and 16th DeceMber, 1980
Confidential.

Thank you very much for your letter of
llth December, letting me know about the
lunch which was held at your flat on the
previous day.

I am only sorry that not able to be there.

It was very good of you to have taken the
trouble to write and I have shown your
letter to the Prime Minister.

Ian Gow

Ivor Stanbrook, Esq., M.P.



FROM: IVOR STANBROOK M.P.
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